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Monday 13th December 2021 
Party Days this week  
Children may wear their sensible party clothes/non-uniform all day on their party day. Please do not send your child in 
anything showing their belly or any high heels/slippy shoes. Children will still play outside on these days no matter 
what the weather is like.  
 

On party days, we ask parents/carers to donate a ‘party pound’ if you can towards the cost of  
pop, crisps and sweets provided on the day. On their party day, children will have time in the  
hall playing party games.  
 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES – NON-UNIFORM  
Monday 13th December – Reception, Year 1 & 2 
Tuesday 14th December – Year 3  
Wednesday 15th December – Nursery  
Thursday 16th December – Year 4   
Friday 17th December – Year 5 & 6  
 

Pantomime 
On Thursday, Years Reception-Year 6 will watch an online  
pantomime in their classrooms in the afternoon (due to Covid).  
Children may wear their Christmas jumper/non-uniform on this day! 

 

Year 1 Nativity Play 
Well done to the Year 1 staff and children for putting on such a wonderful performance last week of the Out of the  
Ark Nativity - A Miracle in Town. Thank you to all of the Year 1 parents/carers who came and followed restrictions and 
wore a facemask.  
 

Christingle in Church 
On Wednesday, our children will attend church for our Christingle Service. PLEASE DO NOT  
SEND BOOK BAGS ON WEDNESDAY OR LUNCHBOXES (PLEASE SEND SANDWICHES IN A  
CARRIER BAG), CHILDREN WILL NOT TAKE ANYTHING TO CHURCH. ALL SHOULDER LENGTH  
HAIR MUST BE TIED UP. 
We will be holding two services, one at 1pm for our Key Stage 1 and Reception children and  
one at 1.50pm start for our Key Stage 2 children. Parents/Carers are welcome to attend but  
access will be limited to one adult per child, we cannot make any allowances. We are sorry but we will not have 
room in church for any push chairs on this occasion or any other siblings/children. ALL adults are required to wear a 
mask, even when singing. Only adults leading the service are not permitted to wear a mask. Children do not need 
to. We thank you for your understanding in this matter.  
Year 2 and Year 5 will be leading the service, please ask your child if they are reading, you may want to attend.   
Parents attending the services will be asked to take their child home after their service.  
 

Vouchers 
Free School Meals vouchers of £30 are available to collect from the office for Christmas from today for our eligible 
families. Text sent to eligible parents.                                                                                               Mrs N Wood, Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 15th December –Christingle in church  
1pm KS1 and 1.50pm KS2. Masks MUST be worn.  
Friday 17th December – School closes for 
Christmas at 3.10pm 
Wednesday 5th January – School opens  
 
 
 

Nursery Parents 

Have you registered for your child’s Reception place?  
Please see below links to a YouTube video explaining the 
application process. 
https://youtu.be/WRU1SrS7iJE  

Mrs D Southern, our Attendance Manager can assist you.  
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